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April 26,2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,

I am requesting funding for the Miami-Dade Police Department Mobile Platform Upgrade in the
amount of $3,750,000.

The entity to receive funding for this project is Miami-Dade Police Department located at 9105
NW 25" Street, Doral, FL 33172.

This funding would go towards replacing all mobile computing laptops with smartphones and the
state-of-the art DeX platform for in-vehicle computing. This platform puts a high-resolution
camera, video and audio recorder, bar scanner, and cell phone at officers’ fingertips. As such, I
believe that this is an appropriate use of tax dollars.

[ certify that neither I, nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project

Sincerely,

Congresswoman Maria Elvira Salazar



